Executive Officers

PRESIDENT Paul Storiale

VICE PRESIDENT Stephanie Jaeger

> SECRETARY Joanna Stein

TREASURER James Askew

SGT. AT ARMS Allan K. Salinas



Board Members

Brian Allman Jonathan Brown Ken Dorfman Peter Haderlein Jennifer Jackson Lisa Kallman Angele Klein Laura Laskay Richard Mandeville J.R. Martin Donna Moss Patricia Murphy Bob Peppermuller Jo Ann Rivas **Kacey Spivey** Charles Wiley

October 9, 2018

Mr. Krekorian,

On October 8, at our monthly board meeting, the NoHo Neighborhood Council voted unanimously in favor for a designated area at the North Hollywood Park for an off-leash dog enclosure. (Preferably, two separate areas for small and large dogs).

As our area grows, it is essential that we create a special place for the best friends of our stakeholders. We feel that adding an enclosed area for dogs at the North Hollywood Park is long over-due.

We believe that using the Parks Fee Ordinance would be a great way to spruce up our beloved North Hollywood Park.

Respectfully yours,

Paul Storiale
Board President
NoHo Neighborhood Council – nohonc.org
323-494-5228
paulstoriale@nohonc.org

cc: Councilman Paul Krekorian

cc: Los Angeles Department of Recreation and Parks; Michael Shull